
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Introducing Lightning Rounds 

 
 

Dear NEMSIS Stakeholder, 
 
I hope this message finds you well. We invite you to participate as a Lightning 

Rounds Speaker during the NEMSIS Annual Meeting, which will be held on August 
26-29, 2025, at Sheraton Park City, Park City, Utah. 

  
Given your expertise in the EMS field, we believe your insights would be incredibly 
valuable to our attendees. We are particularly interested in having you present a 

topic related to data collection or utilization that is of interest to the EMS industry. 
The theme of the meeting is Robust EMS Connections & Collaboration. Please 

share your ideas that align with this theme and help us encourage connections and 
collaborations.  
 

The format of your presentation will be a 5-10 minute lightning round, designed to 
provide a concise and impactful overview of your topic. The sessions aim to engage 

our audience with quick, informative, and thought-provoking presentations. 
If you are interested in this opportunity, please submit the speaker sign-up form by 
Monday, June 30, 2025. We will review all submissions and select several speakers 

participating in the Data Manager Forum, Software Vendor Forum, ePCR User 
Group Forum, and General Sessions. Often, the meeting is structured so that the 

NEMSIS TAC presents information to you. This is an opportunity for us to hear from 
you.  
 

Please contact the TAC team at Help Desk General Questions if you have any 
questions or need further information. 

 
Thank you for considering our invitation. We look forward to the possibility of your 

participation. 
 
 

Warm regards, 
Annual Meeting Planning Team     

 

 
 

https://forms.office.com/r/66RRW69J4v

